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2025 NATIONAL WOMEN’S MONTH CELEBRATION

To 3 Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
School Heads and Principals
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All other concerned

In reference to Philippine Commission on Women, Circular No. 2025 -01, title
“Guide for the 2025 National Women’s Month Celebration’, this office encourages all
DepEd personnel to participate in or support the activities organized by the PCW.
Schools are also encourage to initiate and organize programs, projects, and activities
(PPAs) relevant to this celebration.

The goal of fostering a society where all women have equal righst, power, and
opportunities, the 2025 National Womens’ Month Celebration carries the sub-theme:
“Babae sa Lahat ng Sektor, Aangat ang BUkas sa Bagong Pilipinas”. Thos
reinforces the core objective of RA 9710, or the Magna Carat of Women - to empower
women, promote gender equality, and ensure equitable access to resources and
opportunities.

The following list outlines some potential activities you may find beneficial:
NWMC - themed Flag Raising Ceremony

Sector-specific dialogues and forums

Workshops for inclusion and equality

Cultural celebration and awareness events

Community engagement and co-creation sessions

Interactive online campaigns

GAD Forum / GAD Agenda Setting

#GADtoKnow

Our Wommen’s Month Stories

Our NWMC banner of support

#PurpleWednesdays, #PurpleYourlcon, and #PurpleYourProfile
Musika ng Kababaihan Fridadays (#MNKFridays)

Offer you own “Serbsiyo para kay Juana”

All SDO personnel are encourages to proudly wear Purple in every
Wednesday throughout the month of March in support of the #Purple Wednesday
initiative.




Your participation will help promote our shared commitment to this
meaningful cause.

For the information and wide dissemination.

DR. JOSEPHINE L. FADUL
Schools Division Superintendent
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